
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



THIS  WEEK  AT  SAINT  PASCHAL  BAYLON  

MASS  AND  MEETING  SCHEDULE 
 

Monday, October 3, 2016, Weekday 
Gal 1:6-12; Ps 111:1-2, 7-9, 10; Lk 10:25-37 
       9:00 a.m.     MASS: McNamara Family 
     11:30 a.m.     MASS:Patricia Raia (St. Ann Shrine) 
     12:15 p.m.     MASS: Vince and Joanne Armanetti 
       7:00 p.m.     Welcoming Committee, Parlor 
                   
Tuesday, October 4, 2016, Saint Francis of Assisi 
 Gal 1:13-24; Ps 139:1-3, 13-15; Lk 10:38-42 
       6:30 a.m.      MASS: Parishioner Intentions 
       9:00 a.m.      MASS: Dennis Vicchiarelli 
       9:45 a.m.      Arise, Arkins Conference Room 
     11:30 a.m.      MASS: (St. Ann Shrine) 
       7:00 p.m.      Men’s Bible Study, Arkins and Kazel Rooms 
 
Wednesday, October 5, 2016, Weekday 
Gal 2:1-2, 7-14; Ps 117:1, 2; Lk 11:1-4 
       9:00 a.m.      MASS: Theresa Micale  
      11:00 a.m.      Rosary Guild, Arkins Conference Room 
     11:30 a.m.      MASS: Marjorie McCarthy (St. Ann Shrine) 
     12:15 p.m.      MASS: Maria Piccirolo        
       2:00 p.m.      Arise, Arkins Conference Room 
       6:00 p.m.      Bereavement Support Group, Parlor 
       7:00 p.m.      Bible Study, Arkins Conference Room 
                       
Thursday, October 6, 2016,  Weekday 
Gal 3:1-5; Lk 1:69-75; Lk 11:5-13 
       9:00 a.m.     MASS: Joe Dinunzio 
     11:30 a.m.     MASS: (St. Ann Shrine) 
       7:00 p.m.      Arise, Arkins Conference Room 
 
Friday, October 7, 2016, Our Lady of the Rosary 
Gal 3:7-14; Ps 111:1-6; Lk 11:15-26 
       9:00 a.m.    MASS: Dolores DiIorio 
     11:30 a.m.    MASS: Charles Sepic (St. Ann Shrine) 
                         
Saturday, October 8, 2016, Weekday  
Gal 3:22-29; Ps 105:2-7; Lk 11:27-38 
        9:00 a.m.    MASS: James Gluss 
        4:30 p.m.    MASS:  Giuseppe Farinacci 
 
Sunday, October 9, 2016, TWENTY- EIGHTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME  
Kgs 5:14-17; Ps 98:1-4; Tm 2:8-13; Lk 17:11-19 
        8:00 a.m.     MASS: Frank Donia 
      10:00 a.m.     MASS: Angela and Cesare Fini 
      12:00 p.m.     MASS: Julia Komosinski 
       7:00 p.m.      MASS: Mary Manning 
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SAVE THE DATES  
 

 

• RESPECT LIFE WEEKEND: 
o Special Youth Mass at Noon, October 2 – 7th grade hosts 
o Rally for Life – 1:00 – 2:00 p.m. on Wilson Mills Road 
o Pet Blessing – 1:30 p.m. Sunday, in the horseshoe parking lot grassy knoll 

 

• MARRIAGE ENCOUNTER – COUPLES RETREAT WEEKEND:  October 8 – 9.   
 

• BAPTISM WEEKEND:  Saturday, October 8, 4:30 p.m.  A special surprise at this 
baptism! 

 

• COLUMBUS DAY HOLIDAY:  Two Masses – 9:00 a.m. in church, 11:30 a.m. Shrine, 
chapel closed for cleaning the carpet, parish office closed for the holiday. 

 

• QUARTERLY MEETING FOR PARISH LEADERS:  Tuesday, October 11, 7:00 p.m. 
Eymard Room.  This will be the first report on the Feasibility Study that the 
Advancement Office has been undertaking.  This is a very important step in listening 
to the direction of where our parish is going.  
 

• FIRST COMMUNION COMMITMENT CEREMONY:  Wednesday, October 12, 7:00 
p.m. in church.  The Journey with Jesus Begins! 

 

• BLESS HEALTH CARE PROVIDERS:  Weekend of October 15/16, in honor of Saint 
Luke 

 

• WELCOME NEW PARISHIONERS:  Sunday, October 16, 10:00 a.m. Mass 
 

• LITURGY COMMISSION:  Monday, October 17, 6:00 p.m. Parlor 
 

• PASTORAL COUNCIL:  Monday, October 17, 7:00 p.m. Saint Julie Billart Room.  
May I suggest?  Tom Kelley:  tjk12@case.edu 

 

• FINANCE COUNCIL:  Tuesday, October 18, 7:00 p.m. Saint Julie Billiart Room 
o Report of the Diocesan Audit:  7 – 8:00 p.m. (A closed meeting) 
o Ministries with Financial Accounts Meeting:  8 – 9:00 p.m. (A closed meeting) 

 

• SPECIAL BEREAVEMENT MASS:  Wednesday, October 19, 6:00 p.m. in Saint Ann 
Shrine 
 

• WALK-A-THON:  Friday, October 21, 1:00 p.m. Thanks for supporting our school and 
our students! 

 

• WORLD MISSION SUNDAY:  weekend of October 22/23:  Meet Dot Teso who will 
share about our special partnership this year with Saint Michael Indian School in 
Arizona.  Our Youth Group will be going during Easter Break for a special mission trip 
as well as sharing our Life in the Eucharist Retreat Ministry 

 

• TRUNK OR TREAT:  Sunday, October 23, 3:00 p.m. 
 

• PSR NIGHT PRAYER:  Monday, October 24, 7:45 p.m.  All are welcome to join the 
students and parents for this special prayer time – 15 minutes in our day to be in 
communion with the LORD and one another. 

 

• SCHOOL ADVISORY COUNCIL:  Tuesday, October 25, 7:00 p.m. in the Saint Julie 
Billiart Room 

 

• TAIZE PRAYER HOLY HOUR:  Wednesday, October 26, 7:00 p.m. in church 
 

• ALL SAINTS DAY MASS SCHEDULE:  Tuesday, November 1 
o 6:30 a.m., 9:00 a.m. (with school students), 12:15 p.m. & 7:00 p.m. 

 
 
 



 
 
 

• TASTE OF THE TOWN: Saturday, November 5, 6:30 p.m. here at SPB.  We have 4 
restaurants already – would you like yours?  Or know of one you would like to enjoy 
here?  Let us know – Chris Hart at the front office. 
 
 

 

TASTE OF THE TOWN 
 
Celebrate the blessings of food, beverage and community at this year’s Taste of the Town, 
November 5 from 6:30 – 9:30 pm. A night of fun and festivities! Incredible restaurants and food 
purveyors! Featuring favorites like a wine pull, interaction with wine experts, grab bags and 
coupon book to use after the event. Don’t forget the captivating creations, magnificent 
memorabilia and masterpieces, and fun favorites at our silent auction! Each guest will also 
receive two tickets for beer/wine.  Additional beverage tickets will be available for purchase. 
Only 300 tickets will be sold. Tickets are $45 per person and are on sale NOW! 
Silent auction items are still being gratefully accepted. Drop them off at the parish office or call 
the office at 440-442-3410 to arrange pick up. 
If you are attending Taste of the Town, please consider volunteering a bit of your time. We 
need help selling 50/50 tickets, overseeing tables, and clean up.  
 

 
 

CLOWN/HELPING HANDS MINISTRY 
 
 

The message from the Gospel last Sunday reminds us to reach out to the poor and not to put 
a chasm between us and them. For example, when you smile at someone it is an action of 
love, a gift to that person, a beautiful thing.  Let no one ever come to you without leaving better 
and happier.  Be the living expression of God’s love and kindness; kindness in your face, 
kindness in your eyes, kindness in your smile.  If you judge people, you have no time to love 
them.  We must allow God’s love to grow within us so that it can heal us and so that we can 
share it with others. This is the work of the kingdom of God, to love freely without judgment.   
Our ministry works to reach out to those in need no matter how they look or where they live.  
We must see God in all.  God is good all the time.  All the time God is good. 
P.S.  We are in need of canned goods such as soups and sneakers size 6 to 12. 
 
 
 

PILGRIMAGE SEPTEMBER 18 - 28, 2017: IN THE 

FOOTSTEPS OF SAINT PASCHAL BAYLON & OUR 

LADY OF FATIMA 

• $4,099 for 11 Days, come to Barcelona, The place of Saint Paschal Baylon’s birth 
and death (Torre-Merosa & Villarreal, Spain), Valencia, Madrid & Fatima 

• Airfare: Round trip from Cleveland Airport. 
• Accommodations: 11 days / 9 nights Superior Tourist Class Hotels. 
• Meals: 9 breakfasts & 9 dinners Sightseeing: As listed in the itinerary. 
• Also Included: Daily Mass, Airport-hotel group transfers, hotel tips & taxes, baggage 

handling at the hotels (1 piece per person), Touring by Private Air Conditioned Motor 
coach, Services of Professional Tour Escort. 

• Interested?  Contact Fr. Lane:  440-442-3410 x 111 or jtlanesss@gmail.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

 

YOUTH MINISTRY 
    

“You will never be happy if your happiness depends on getting solely what you want. 
Change the focus. Get a new center. Will what God wills, and your joy no man shall take 

from you.”  
-Venerable Fulton Sheen 

 

Thank you again to everyone who attended our movie night. Special shout out and thank you 
to our adult helpers: Tamara Meeks, Tania McGinnis, Yemen Durum, Matthew Parrotta, Jackie 
Baer, and Bob Herbs! We couldn’t have done it without your help. We have a long way to go in 
our fundraising efforts for our trip to New Mexico and Arizona! We are off to a great start, 
thanks to the amazing families here at SPB. We had an awesome time at Agape Latte last 
Sunday and look forward to attending these coffee-fueled discussions on faith, being a 
Catholic teen and life lessons each month with St. Dominic’s Youth Group.  
 
This week we are having our first Chosen and Cereal Night. Chosen is a program we use that 
calls teens to a personal encounter with Jesus Christ and is designed to answer the Church’s 
call for a New Evangelization, offering a new approach to youth catechesis. This week we are 
focusing on “Why do I have to go to Mass?” ~ Encountering Jesus in the Eucharist. Why 
cereal? Who doesn’t like cereal? Bring a box to share and any leftovers will be donated to the 
Helping Hands.  Keep us in your prayers! 
 

Upcoming Events: 
• Sunday, October 2nd ~ Regular Meeting: Cereal & Chosen Night. Bring in a box of 

cereal to share with the group! All leftover boxes will be donated! 
• October 7th - 9th ~ TEC Weekend (Junior and Senior Students only) NO YG 

MEETING on October 9th 
• Sunday, October 16th ~ Regular Meeting: Game Night 
• Sunday, October 23rd: SERVICE HOURS OPPORTUNITY Trunk - or - Treat  
• Thursday, October 27th ~ XLT at the seminary. Permission slip required 

 

 

CONGRATULATIONS TO THE CHILDREN 

RECENTLY BAPTIZED AT SAINT PASCHAL BAYLON: 
 

Charlie Jane Cregan, daughter of Curtis and Jennifer, Nora Rose and Aoife Rossman, 
daughter and son of Ian and Cathleen, Jackson Joseph Williams, son of Daniel and Lauren, 
Oliver Colin Berman, son of Neil and Katie, Desmond Emmanuel Slusarz son of Joseph and 
Alexandra 
 

2017 SPRING FLING CORNER 
 
2017 Spring Fling Update - Our next meeting will be on Monday, October 10th, 6:30 p.m.  in 
the Sr. Dorothy Kazel meeting room in the rectory. We continue to look for and welcome new 
faces to add to our core committee.  We typically meet monthly for 1-1.5 hours maximum.  
Beginning in October, we will be posting our meeting minutes under the Spring Fling tab of the 
parish website.  This should give you some insight on the planning work that we do and entice 
you to come “along for the ride”.  Contact Bob Mastrangelo via e-mail at 
bgmastrangelo@gmail.com or by phone at 440.442.2854 for additional information. 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
    

FROM THE PASTOR’S PERSPECTIVE 
 

27th Sunday in Ordinary Time:  
“Increase Our Faith!”  I always find it 
interesting that we always want “more” 
of everything but perhaps the one thing 
in life that is the real treasure – faith.  
Later in life some of us come around 
and see what this precious gift is all 
about and they are the ones telling us 
what we should have done.  We cannot 
do anything about our faith but 
recognize that it is a humble gift, special 
from God.  Christ reminds us we can 
only do so much, but with God, “it’s all 
possible.”  May we continually see that 
God is partnering with us to help this gift 
grow, one prayer, one Eucharist at a 
time. 

 

Thank you to Michelle Kitko, Matt and Roberta!  Since January, “our Trinity” of music 
leaders, especially Michelle, have managed to keep us singing along beautifully.  We 
especially thank Michelle for selecting the music for us – helping us sing some of the best 
music from our hymnal.  Roberta has been coordinating our announcements and also for the 
last months, producing our Universal Prayers.  And Matt, he is another rock who keeps us 
together through his accompanying us so well for the last 25 years – and into the future.  I also 
thank Matt in an extra special way for leading our search committee.  Lastly, I congratulate 
you!  Have you noticed the sound in church?  We are singing more together – especially at 
Communion.  Thank you for picking up the hymnal and singing a joyful song to the LORD – 
giving back to God the voice God gave you! 
 

Welcome Anthony!  Like any of us taking on a new job, we count on patience, guidance, love 
and support.  We welcome our new music/liturgy minister, Anthony Ruggiero this weekend as 
he eagerly looks forward to collaborating with us in this special part of the life of SPB!  He will 
be getting organized and setting up his new office in the north wing of the SSS Building, the 
wing that leads to Saint Ann Shrine.  Do come and visit him and help him feel at home here. 
 

Lector Recruiting:  It’s fall liturgical minister recruitment drive time!  Would you consider being 
a lector at the weekend or weekday Masses?  How about for funerals, helping fulfill a work of 
mercy?  Contact johnschuster9@yahoo.com to become part of our rotating teams.  One does 
not have to feel comfortable in singing the response to the readings, though most of our lectors 
do.  This is not a requirement.  All that is required is a special love of God’s Word and wanting 
to share it from the depths of your heart, and a willing spirit to be patient with our sound system 
in church.  We will also have our annual lector meeting, with a little spiritual talk and practice of 
the Cycle A response, Saturday, November 12, 10:30 a.m. in the church. 
 

New Community @ Prayer Leader:  We are grateful to Dick Kramer for coming forward to 
assist in coordinating our special prayer ministry (adoration, thanksgiving, reparation and 
petitions etc.).  Special thanks to Jenn Bartlett for assisting us for these past years.  As she 
takes on a new job, we are grateful that Dick has come forward to manage and support this 
important ministry of prayer.  See elsewhere in the bulletin the needs we have for people 
coming to the Our Lady of the Blessed Sacrament Chapel to commit to an hour of prayer. 
 

Taste of the Town:  In just about a month, we will be having our famous, fun event with local 
restaurants and the Congregation of the Blessed Sacrament.  We are grateful to the SSS and 
other sponsors who have already come forward, those who have donated to the auction 
baskets, those who are turning in their anniversary raffle tickets and your prayers.  See 
elsewhere in the bulletin a note about how you can help us in this last month!  Please  
 



 
 
 
purchase your ticket today – and plan on doing your Christmas Shopping early to benefit our 
school.  There will be some priceless, precious items that you will want to enjoy and share. 
 

Last Call?  Please let me know if you are interested in the tour to the sights of Saint Paschal 
Baylon (in Spain) and celebrating the 100th anniversary of the apparition in Fatima, Portugal, 
next September 18 – 28.  It would be a joy to celebrate with you in these special sights during 
my silver jubilee year of ordained priesthood.  At this point I only have 5 interested parishioners 
and need a bit more.  And just so you know, another SPB Travelers bus tour is coming up  this 
December.  Details are forthcoming! 
 

Tour helpers & Members to the Vocation Committee:  Every year we have a wonderful 
vocation event to share with our young people of the parish the vocations, the call God gives 
us as a single person, married, sister, brother, deacon and presbyter (ordained priest).  This 
year, we need some assistance with tours on Vocation Day, for the convent and the parish 
offices, Tuesday, November 22, 9:00 – 11:00 a.m.  If you are able to point the way (we will 
train you), please let me know immediately.  This year’s special guest is Fr. Tom Smithson, 
SSS, pastor of our SSS parish in Houston, Texas.  Welcome back Fr. Tom! 
We also need more members to be part of our parish vocation committee.  Recently some of 
our members moved or the term ended.  Help us promote vocations in the church, to religious 
life and the diaconate and ordained priesthood.  Help us have church ministers for our future!  
Come to our next Vocation Committee meeting:  Tuesday, October 18, 2:45 p.m. 
 

Respect Life Month:  Our annual opportunity to support everyone in the gift of life is upon us.  
Today we will have our special rally, Masses, and a special Mass for Saint Francis of Assisi 
this Tuesday at 9:00 a.m.  Thank you for lovingly supportingeveryone and praying for those 
who are caught in the cycle of despair.  As Catholic Christians, we are known for our mantra:  
support life from womb to tomb!  May all be just as devoted as we are to insuring that every 
baby is born, that God is in control of all life through to a natural death.  Let us continue to pray 
and work for all life and justice issues.  Let us continue to pray for each other.  
 

In Christ our Eucharist, 

 
Reverend John Thomas Lane, SSS, ‘79 
Pastor 

 

 

SAINT PASCHAL BAYLON SCHOOL NEWS 
 

During the month of October, the students and staff of Saint Paschal Baylon remember and 
pray for many things. October is Respect Life Month, and together we will celebrate our 
Respect Life Mass on Tuesday, October 4, the Feastday of Saint Francis of Assisi. Teachers 
in Grades 4-8 encourage and enter their students in the  Lifeworks Respect Life Art, Essay, 
and Poetry Contest.  Lifeworks Choose Life  program will wrap up this month. October is also 
the month of the Most Holy Rosary, and Saint Paschal Baylon students will take time during 
the month to pray the rosary together.  Finally, October is Down Syndrome and Breast Cancer 
Awareness Month. We will continue to pray daily for all those who struggle with challenges in 
their life especially those in our Saint Paschal Baylon School Community.   
Coming Up: 

• Dress down with 10 Box Tops on Monday, October 3. 
• Girls on the Run and STEM Club meet on Monday after school. 
• Our all school Mass is on Tuesday, October 4.  It is our Respect Life Mass. 
• Students on our Brain Brawl teams will practice during lunch on Tuesday.  Thank you, 

Ms. Raguz, for your leadership with this program. 
• Parent-Teacher Conferences will be held on Wednesday and Thursday afternoons 

from 3:15 to 7:15 p.m. 
• There is no school on Friday.   

God Bless, 
Carol L. Jansky, Principal  
 
    

    

    

    

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PSR AND OTHER NEWS FROM THE PEKO’S 
     

Night Prayer October 24:  Parents, join us for Night Prayer of the year on Monday, October 
24 at 7:40 p.m. in the Church!  If you cannot join us, remember that pick up is from the Church 
that night.   
No PSR October 31: There is no PSR on Halloween, October 31st.  Be safe and have fun! 
Registration:  If you haven’t yet registered your child for PSR, forms are available from the 
Parish Office and on psr.saintpaschal.com.  Tuition rates for this year are $95 for 1 child, $170 
for 2 children, and $255 for 3 or more children.  Scholarships are available.  Additionally, our 
registration form also serves as the emergency medical form as well as the media release form 
for your convenience.  Special note: Two years of sacramental preparation is required.  If you 
have a child entering 1st grade or 7th grade and are interested in them receiving their 
sacraments in 2nd and 8th grades the following year, please make sure to enroll them in PSR. 
for this coming school year.    
INFANT BAPTISM CLASSES OFFERED: 
If you are interested in getting your child who is under the age of 7 baptized, please contact 
George and Anna Peko at (440) 442-3410 ext. 107 to sign up for a course on baptism.  The 
next class is Sunday, November 20th following the 10:00 a.m. Mass. 
CONFIRMATION: 
Confirmation Fee Envelope, Commitment Pledge, and Session1 on October 16:  Our first 
Confirmation Session is Sunday, October 16th beginning with the 10:00 a.m. Mass.  Students 
are asked to bring their red Confirmation folders as well as a pen.  At Mass, we will all sit 
together by the baptismal font.  Parents and candidates alike will be asked to make a 
commitment to the process of Confirmation formation.  Following the closing song, the 
students will head to the school for the first Confirmation Session with their catechists.  Don’t 
forget that the Confirmation fee envelope is also due October 16. 
 

COMMUNITY AT PRAYER:  HOUR BY HOUR  
 

We wait in vigil for the coming of our LORD again in glory.  Until this occurs, we prolong the gift 
of our Eucharist/Mass by keeping prayer in the Our Lady of the Blessed Sacrament Chapel.  
We are grateful for our new coordinator, Dick Kramer: rkram@aol.com.    If you are able to 
assist by taking a ½ hour or 1 hour, especially in the hours listed below, please contact Dick 
immediately.  It’s fall recruitment time – so bring a friend and encourage your neighbors and 
loved ones.  Blessings, prayers and thanks to our long time members of this ministry who are 
now praying from home or a health care facility.  We are grateful for everyone’s “communion of 
prayer,” uniting hearts and minds across the globe. 
We need committed pray-ers to assist at these hours: 

• Monday 2:00 p.m. 
• Wednesday 3:00 p.m. 
• Thursday 11:00 a.m. & 1:00 p.m. 

• Friday afternoon (almost every 
hour) 

 

SUPPORT THE LEGACY OF SAINT PASCHAL 

BAYLON 

 

Saint Paschal Baylon relies on the financial support of its parishioners to continue its mission 
to grow in faith, love and service.  With a strong devotion to the Eucharist, worshipping and 
praying in the presence of the Blessed Sacrament, taking the Eucharist to those in need, 
through sharing Holy Communion as well as feeding and clothing those in need, we live what 
we celebrate. We strive to fulfill Christ’s mission to build the Body of Christ in our community. 
By leaving a legacy gift to Saint Paschal Baylon, you become our partner in providing for the 
future financial needs of the parish and school. Our partners are parishioners, parents, alumni, 
grandparents and friends who wish to continue the Saint Paschal Baylon legacy through 
planned gifts such as: bequests in wills, life income plans including annuities and trusts, life 
income policies, real estate and stocks.  Consider structuring your legacy at Saint Paschal 
today by contacting the Advancement Office at 440-442-3410 ext. 112.   
 
 



 
 
 

STEWARDSHIP REPORT 
Weekly Tithing: 
Thank you for your sacrificial gifts! 

• First Collection: $18,985.00 
• Second Collection: $1,455.00 

 

Commercial Loan on our school and gym roofs, outstanding balance as of August 26, 2016 is 
$211,215.46, down from the original note for $420,202.05.  Way to go SPB!  Slowly but 
surely we are lowering our debt!  Thank you for your support of our monthly second collection, 
the first weekend, for the repayment of this loan.  We average about $4,000 a month toward 
the reduction of this loan, ending our parish debt. 
 

Other monthly expenses: 
• Staff pensions   $10,402.92 
• Diocesan assessment  $11,493.00 
• Staff Health Benefits  $21,749.00 
• Property Insurance  $5,615.69 
• Alarm System   $206.00 
• Raffle tickets for anniversary $1,076.86 
• Time Warner School Cable $814.00 
• Pitney Bowes Stamp Renting $251.00 

 

PARISH ACTIVITIES 
 
 

FLOCK OF FRIENDSHIP 
Singles: 40 and over, Information: (440) 442-3410 Membership is free. 
E-mail address: flockfriends@yahoo.com Events are social, volunteering and spiritual. 
Saturday, October 2nd, Rosary for Life.  Prayer services begin with confession at 8:30 a.m. 
followed by 9:15 a.m. Mass at St. Andrew's Abbey, 2900 Martin Luther King Drive (behind 
Benedictine High School near the corner of Buckeye.) After Mass we will reassemble on the 
sidewalk in front of the Preterm abortion facility at 12000 Shaker Blvd at 10:00 a.m.  There we 
will pray the Divine Mercy Chaplet and meditate on three sets of mysteries of the Rosary.  A 
social will follow at St. Andrew's Abbey.  Refreshments will be available. 
All other Saturdays of the month, we will assemble on the sidewalk in front of the Preterm 
abortion facility at 12000 Shaker Blvd at 9:30 a.m.  There we will pray the Divine Mercy 
Chaplet and meditate on three sets of mysteries of the Rosary.  For more information call Jim 
at 440-944-1552 or Julie at 216-362-1732. 
 Friday, October 14th Movie Night.  We will meet in the parking lot of St. Paschal's at 6:45 p.m. 
and decide on a movie to go see in the theater. Tell Karen at karendoubrava@sbcglobal.net 
that you are coming. 
 Friday, October 21st at 7:00 p.m.  Join us for our monthly game night at St. Paschal’s Family 
Life Center. This is one of our best-attended events and is good for old and new members. 
Please bring a snack to share, money for pizza, and your favorite game.  RSVP Dan at 440-
223-8707 to let him know you are coming. 
Future Event Dates: 
November 11 book club – Ask Karen at karendoubrava@sbcglobal.net what the book is. 
December 9 Christmas party 
 

WORLDWIDE MARRIAGE ENCOUNTER WEEKEND 
There will be 3 trained Catholic couples and a priest coming in to our parish Oct. 8 & 9 to 
present a Worldwide Marriage Encounter Weekend. This is a great opportunity to help your 
marriage stay on the right track! Call Mike and Regina at 330-305-9963.  
 

WELCOME COMMITTEE 
New Parishioners brunch coming up on Sunday, October 16th. Questions, call Diana 440 473-
4080. 
 

 



 
 

SPB MOM'S GROUP 
Come join the SPB Mom's Group for a play date in the school gym following the 10:00 a.m. 
Mass on October 9th & November 13th. Come on over to the gym for some snacks, fun games 
and lots of activities. We hope to see you there! 
 

HEINEN'S MATCHING PROGRAM 
Thank you to Heinen's for matching up to 1% of every dollar we spend on qualified 
merchandise as a donation back to the school.  Last year the St Paschal PTO received 
$3,141 from your efforts of signing up for this program.  So thank you to those who made the 
quick call to sign up.  No cost to you if you are already shopping there.  Every year YOU NEED 
TO RE-SIGN UP the school choice of St Paschal School for this to take place from September 
to April so please call up and resign up: CALL 1-855-475-2300 X2337 to sign up again this 
year.   Heinens continues to match up to 1% of our purchases.  They have done this for SPB 
PTO since 2009. 
 

PLANNING FOR YOUR CATHOLIC FUNERAL 
The Catholic Cemeteries Association of the Diocese of Cleveland will have another workshop 
(repeat of the successful one last year) answering your questions about pre-need, finance 
expenses, cemetery planning, cremation burials and more.  [You may come into the parish 
office at any time to plan your scripture readings and music – we have the booklets and sheets 
to assist you – or you may meet with our music/liturgy minister or one of the priests as well!]  
Please come to the workshop with Michael Vugas – Wednesday, October 26, 7:00 p.m. in the 
Saint Julie Billiart Room. 
 

AROUND THE DIOCESE 
 

ROSARY RALLY 

Join the Rosary Rally supporting “Religious Freedom” praying for the United States and its 
leaders. The intent is to continue the practice of religious freedom, the ending of abortion, 
preventing same sex marriage, reducing violence in the home and eliminating of the death 
penalty. Location is the Mayfield Village Gazebo, NW corner of SOM and Wilson Mills Rds., 
Saturday, October 15, 2016, at 12:00 p.m. to 1:00 p.m. 
 

GILMOUR ACADEMY BASKETBALL  
2016 fall basketball opportunities are available at Gilmour Academy.  There currently are skill 
sessions in progress to join and a fall training camp and 3-3 tournament planned for October. 
These events are available to boys and girls in the 3rd through 8th grades.  Please feel free to 
contact Sean O’Toole at 216-548-1313 with any questions. 
 

NOTRE DAME-CATHEDRAL LATIN SCHOOL OPEN HOUSE  
All 6th, 7th, & 8th graders and their families are invited to Notre Dame-Cathedral Latin's Open 
House on Wednesday, October 12th, from 6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m.  Tour our beautiful 75-acre 
campus and experience how NDCL’s academic, spiritual, and extracurricular programs 
prepare students for lives that will transform the world.  Please join us at 13000 Auburn Road, 
Chardon, Ohio 44024.  For more information contact Michael Suso '03 at 440-279-1088.  
NOTRE DAME-CATHEDRAL LATIN SCHOOL PLACEMENT/SCHOLARSHIP TEST 
Notre Dame-Cathedral Latin’s placement/scholarship test is Saturday, October 15th, from 8:30 
a.m.-10:30 a.m.  or 1:00 p.m.-3:00 p.m.  8th graders interested in applying to NDCL are 
required to take this test.  Please join us at 13000 Auburn Road, Chardon, Ohio 44024.  For 
more information contact Michael Suso '03, at 440-279-1088  
 

GILMOUR FALL OPEN HOUSES 
Sunday, October 9 at Noon and Wednesday, November 9th at 6:00p.m. 
Meet our teachers, tour our facilities and talk with current students and parents about why 
Gilmour is the right choice for you. The program begins in Gilmour’s Athletic Center. To RSVP 
online, go to gilmour.org/Admission/AdmissionEvents. You can also RSVP by contacting the 
Admission Office at (440) 473-8050 or admission@gilmour.org. 
O 

 

 



ENDOWMENT FUND 

We would like to thank the following people who have donated to the Endowment Fund:  

Don and Laura Herbe                                      William Zigli 

Jim and Sharon Steinhoff 
 

 YOUR PARISH STAFF – (440) 442-3410 
 

 

• Labeeb Beggiani, CHURCH MAINTENANCE, ext. 100 
 

• Joseph Bourgeois, SSS, PASTORAL ASSOCIATES for Social Justice:  
joeyappytheclown@yahoo.com, ext. 108 

 

• Robert Bowers, PASTORAL ASSOCIATE:  IMBowers@aol.com, ext. 100 
 

• John Christman, SSS, PAROCHIAL VICAR: jchristman@blessedsacrament.com, ext 110 
 

• Vince Costanzo, PARISH OFFICE & SCHOOL MAINTENANCE: vjc27@sbcglobal.net, ext. 
100 

 

• Jon Detzel, ASSISTANT MAINTENANCE SUPERVISOR: ext. 100 
 

• Barb DiTurno, ADVANCEMENT DIRECTOR: advancement@saintpaschal.com, ext. 112 
 

• Stephen Ebersole, WEEKEND MAINTENANCE: ext. 100 
 

• Roger Fisher, MAINTENANCE SUPERVISOR: rwfisher53@yahoo.com, ext. 100 
 

• Mary Beth Hallal, ADMININSTRATIVE ASSISTANT: bulletin@saintpaschal.com, ext 103 
 

• Lito Hitosis, SSS, CHAPLAIN Hillcrest Hospital: litzky@lycos.com 
 

• Carol Jansky, SCHOOL PRINCIPAL: (440) 442-6766:  cjansky@saintpaschal.com 
 

• John Thomas Lane, SSS, PASTOR:  jtlanesss@gmail.com, ext 111 
 

• Michelle Mazza, BUSINESS MANAGER: mmazza@saintpaschal.com, ext 101 
 

• Evamarie Mickol, YOUTH MINISTER: emickol@saintpaschal.com, Youth Room ext. 113 
 

• Roberta Modica, 8:00 A.M. CHOIR DIRECTOR:  robertamodica@juno.com, ext. 100 
 

• Matt Parrotta, SENIOR ACCOMPANIST: mparrotta@me.com, ext. 100 
 

• Anna & George Peko, CATECHETICAL LEADERS: (Baptism, Becoming Catholic & PSR):   
psr@saintpaschal.com, ext. 107 

 

• Kathy Pohlhammer, COMMUNICATION DIRECTOR: kathy@saintpaschal.com, ext. 109 
 

• Diane Raguz, ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL TO SCHOOL: draguz@saintpaschal.com 
 

• Anthony Ruggerio, MUSIC & LITURGY MINISTER:  eighty8keyz@mail.com, ext. 122 
 

• Scott Rutti, 2ND SHIFT SCHOOL MAINTENANCE:  ext. 100 
 

• Stefi Somrack, CHIEF RECEPTIONIST:  parishoffice@saintpaschal.com, ext. 100 

Blessed Sacrament Community (SSS): (440) 442-3410 
• Paul Bernier, SSS 
• Allen Boeckman, SSS 
• Roger Bourgeois, SSS, Saint Ann Shrine Chaplain, ext. 105 
• Gary LaVerdiere, SSS 

 


